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APNMR に関するお知らせ 

 

 

We have recently updated our APNMR homepage (3rdAPNMR.org). 

Now, on-line registration using credit card is possible. 

Also, information for hotel reservation is posted. Please reserve  

your room and we will reimburse the expense at the meeting. 

 

The organizing committee has decided to support more young scientists  

(about 20 persons, USD 300). This is a seperate program from the YST  

(young scientist talks) support (which is USD 500). The deadline for  

the application is September 15th. Please refer to the homepage for  

more information. 

 

Please inform this new decision to the scientists in your country and  

encourage them to participate in the meeting. 

 

Also, please send me any suggestions or advices to me to make our  

meeting successful. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Chaejoon Cheong 

Secretary General 

Organizing Committee of the 3rd APNMR 

 


